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pacifist facade. We, Italo-Canadians, are 
happy to have made our modest contribution 
to the great cause for which Italy is 
striving in the world, for the triumph of 
true civilization, which can only be based 
upon a loftier sense of international justice.

While every day that passes adds a new 
victory to the glories of our army that 
from now on has no longer an enemy before 
it, but has only to overcome the rugged 
African terrain, we must intensify our 
efforts to destroy the social democratic 
enemy who seeks by every means to snatch 
from us the fruits of victory, this enemy 
who lurks everywhere, always trying to 
keep the people misinformed about the 
principles which bind Italians in firm 
union.

We must reveal to the foreigner the 
ideal beauty of the great task of civiliza­
tion that Italy has undertaken at the cost 
of enormous sacrifice.

Courage Brothers] The great body of 
right-thinking people, of men of good will, 
will soon be with us even in Canada.

C. V.

■ W.L.M. King Papers, Memoranda and Notes, 1933-1939 ■
H (M.d. 26, 0 4, volume 165, pages C117603-C118550) ■

PUBLIC ARCHIVES 
ARCHIVES PUBLIQUES

CANADA


